
Wednesday Weekly 
 

February 18, 2015 

 

1. 2014 T4 Slips  

 

T4 Slips (Statements of Remuneration Paid) for earnings paid in 2014 have now been issued by 

the Finance Office.  Current employees will receive their slips from their parish or school.  Past 

employees will be mailed their statements. Please contact Lynn Monteith after March 2
nd

 if you 

have any questions. (Note: she will be out of the office until this date). 

 

2. Youth and Young Adult Ministry Update 

 

Please post/share the attached poster and place the following notices in parish bulletins: 

 

DYC 2015:  ONLINE REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN!  All those in grades 7 – 12 are now 

welcome to register online for the 20th Annual DYC!! Head on over to 

http://dyc2015.eventzilla.net/ to get your tickets. The early bird fee is $50 until April 1, 2015 

and $65 after this date. Check out our promo video at 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VLgLlTNlbT8&feature=youtu.be. We are so excited to 

see you all in Prince George for this year’s DYC! It’s sure to be an amazing weekend.   

 

3. Employment Opportunities – CISPG 

 

Please post the attached employment opportunities with Catholic Independent Schools and place the 

following information in parish bulletins: 

 

Catholic Independent Schools has current and future teaching positions available in several of 

our communities.  Interested candidates are invited to visit our website for the job specific ads 

at: www.cispg.ca. Thank you! 

 

4. 40 Days for Life 

 

Please place the following notices in parish bulletins in the Central Region: 

 

Prince George is holding their 2nd annual 40 Days for Life Campaign. You are invited to join 

hundreds of thousands of people across the world taking part in the prayer campaign from 

February 18 to March 29, 2015.  40 Days for Life is a focused pro-life effort that consists of 40 

days of prayer and fasting for an end to abortion, and peaceful vigil outside abortion facilities.  

With God's help, we pray this effort will mark the beginning of the end of abortion in Canada 

and throughout the world. 

 

Please consider volunteering any day during the campaign from 7 am to 7 pm to pray and 

witness outside of University Hospital of Northern British Columbia, along 15th Avenue by 

Alward Street.  To sign up for the vigil or to learn more about 40 Days for Life, please visit: 

https://40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/prince-george/. Email Tony Donovan at 

tdonovan@gmail.com or email 40dayspgbc@gmail.com for further information. 

 

 

 

 


